

Control Number: 51856

Item Number: 154

Addendum StartPage: 0

Bryan W. Shaw, Ph.D., Chairman Carlos Rubinstein, Commissioner Töby Baker, Commissioner Zak Covar, Executive Director



TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

June 11, 2012

Mr. Wes Winterstein Vice President, Utilities Management Bell Partners 300 N Greene ST STE 1000 Greensboro NC 27401-2173

Re: Request for Approval to Change Billing Method From Submetered To Allocated

Dear Mr. Winterstein:

The request you submitted to change from submetered to allocated billing on behalf of the following entities has been approved:

- Parkside at Lake Creek, S4590: 10707 Lake Creek Pkwy, Austin, TX 78750
- Bell Valley Ranch, S5394: 7904 North Glen Drive, Irving TX 75063
- Derby Park, So947: 606 W Palace Parkway, Grand Prairie TX 75050
- Country Club Place, S0731: 1111 Golfview, Richmond TX 77469
- Green Oaks, So217: 695 Pineloch Drive, Webster, TX 77598
- Oak Forest, S0094: 1531 South Highway 121, Lewisville, TX 75067
- Pecan Grove, So126: 5200 North Lamar, Austin, TX 78751
- Sky Hawk, So218: 17231 Blackhawk Boulevard, Friendswood, TX 77546
- Oak Park, Not Registered: 1350 North Main Street, Euless, TX 76039

These approvals are based on the facts stated in your letters dated April 12, 2012.

Please complete the enclosed forms and return them along with a copy of this letter. You may return the completed forms via e-mail directly to debbie.reyes-tamayo@tceq.texas.gov. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Debbie Reyes Tamayo at (512)239-4683. If you contact TCEQ by correspondence, include Mail Code 153 in the letterhead address.

Sincerely,

Tammy Benter, Manager

Utilities Financial Review Water Supply Division

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality

P.O. Box 13087 • Austin, Texas 78711-3087 • 512-239-1000 • tceq.texas.gov